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Message from the Guest Editors

The aim of this Special Issue is to provide an overview of
this lively field of research by collecting contributions
covering various aspects related to this topic, starting from
the main question of consciousness diagnosis that can be
investigated through low-cost  and  easy-to-implement
measures of consciousness, or by the use of more
sophisticated instrumental techniques. Multimodal
approaches validated by multicenter studies will be
considered with more emphasis. Contributions may also
be related to other factors that might interfere with
prognosis from observational studies down to clinical trials
and applications. Submissions on neurorehabilitation
pathways and the use of innovative rehabilitation
strategies for patients with DoCs will also be appreciated.
Finally, reviews or papers concerning the ethical
implications of the treatment of patients with DoCs will be
considered.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately a er
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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